

TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 20

October 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

It is hard to believe we are already in October. I hope you and your families stayed safe and well during Hurricane Ian. If you need any assistance, please be sure to complete our <u>Family Needs</u>

<u>Survey</u> which has been extended to 10/7/22.

Family Partnership Program

Thank you to those of you who have signed up for our Family Partnership Program. Please return the orange membership form that was sent home with your students. You will earn points for being actively involved and engaged in your child's academic journey.

Upcoming Important Dates

9/15/22-10/15/22 - Hispanic Heritage Month

10/5, 10/19, 10/26 - Food Pantry 2pm-4pm

10/6/22-10/17-22 Book Fair

10/8/22 - Temple Terrace Reads

10/13/22 - Conference Night and Food Pantry Open!

10/17/22 - Non-Student Day

10/20/22 - SAC Meeting

10/28/22 - Complete all Title l requirements by this date and you will have a chance to win an Amazon Gift Card!

10/28/22- Trunk or Treat Booktacular 5pm-7pm PARENT RESOURCE CENTER: Please sign up to visit our Parent Resource Center. Please let us know ahead of time what resources we can help you with. Pre-registration is required with 24 hour advance notice. Sign up HERE Parent Resource Center Web Site

Please follow us on <u>FACEBOOK</u> and TWITTER

Thank you to Isaac and Alondra for showing their Hispanic Heritage!







Community Shout Out

We are sending a huge thank you to Abbott's Frozen Custard in Temple Terrace. We appreciate your generosity and kindness during our pantry distributions.

Thank you to Outback Steakhouse in Temple
Terrace for hosting our Spirit Night in September.
Thank you to the amazing volunteers from the TT
Woman's and Junior Woman's Club for their help
in the pantry.

IMPORTANT TITLE I - DUE 10/28/22 <u>Link to TTE Title I 2022-2023 Quick Reference</u> <u>Guide.pdf (hillsboroughschools.org)</u>



TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 20

October 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

We are sending a huge "Thank You" to Feeding Tampa Bay for providing us with the opportunity to have a Feeding Minds

Pantry at Temple Terrace Elementary.

For the month of September, we served 137 families with a total of 234 children.

















